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To the Residents of the Ibberson Plat:

The purpose of the letter is to advise you as to the status of the Silver Lake Tralil
Project. We appreciate the feedback received and the healthy conversation
around this project.

The City of Everett has decided it is in the best interest of the project to move

forward at this time with some, but not all, of the trail improvements. The City
will not at this time use the right of way in front of lots 1 and 2 or East or West
Ibberson Drive for the proposed trail. The City will proceed with the design for
construction of the trail, including multiple segments through TA Sullivan Park.

At some point in the future, the City may proceed with the trail segments in
front of lots 1 and 2 and on East and West Ibberson Drive. However, we do not
expect any decision on those segments to occur for a number of years. The City
understands that residents desire more communication specific to these
proposed trail segments. There will be communication and discussion prior to
any decision being made in the future regarding these trail segments.

City staff will be providing a project update at a virtual public meeting on
Tuesday, March 30 at 6:30pm. Information and instructions for attending the
virtual meeting can be accessed through the link provided.
everettwa.gov/silverlakepath

Staff hope that you will join other residents and trail users in support of this
exciting project.

Should you have any new questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to
contact me at 425 257-7314 or by email at crettenmier@everettwa.gov.

Respectfully,

Cory Rettenmier
Everett Parks and Facilities
Golf and Recreation Manager



